
 
 
Balance by CCHP will send a global notice to our employer groups 
confirming that we will provide cost information for the entire list of items 
and services for plan years beginning on January 1, 2024. That information 
will be provided by our online pricing estimation tool, or if requested, in 
paper form. The notice will be sent the first week in December at which 
time we will provide you with a copy of the notice for your records.   
 


